
 
  
  

 

 

 

 
Matt Slater was elected to the New York State Assembly on November 8, 
2022. The 94th Assembly District includes parts of Putnam and Westchester 
counties, including the towns of Kent, Patterson, Putnam Valley, Carmel, 
Southeast, Somers, and Yorktown, as well as the village of Brewster. 
 
Raised in Yorktown, Matt is a graduate of Yorktown High School and was first 
elected Supervisor of the Town of Yorktown in 2019 and reelected in 2021. 
 
As Town Supervisor, Matt Slater balanced Yorktown’s budget through 
spending cuts and economic growth and cut town taxes for the first time in 
three decades – even cutting town taxes two out of three years as town 
supervisor. Slater’s economic development plan was hailed as a model for 
the rest of the state by the Business Council of Westchester County and it 
helped attract major investments by Trader Joe’s, Uncle Giuseppe’s, and 
several other transformative projects throughout Yorktown’s five hamlets. 
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